
From: dan martin
To: Water Permits
Cc: Joe Lurgio; Mark Rowan
Subject: [EXTERNAL] The Caverns pumping report - April 2024
Date: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 2:19:36 PM

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links
from unknown senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. *** 

Here is the report for the Caverns for April 2024. 

Dan Martin
Arrow Utility Resources, LLC
Wastewater Specialist/ Consulting/ Sales -
Bio-Chem Industries 
931-312-9405

mailto:danmartin2468@gmail.com
mailto:Water.Permits@tn.gov
mailto:joe@thecaverns.com
mailto:mark@thecaverns.com



